
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

WORSHIP GUIDE 
January 2, 2022 

 
Welcome & Announcements 

 
Love Lifted Me 

 
Glorious Is Thy Name 

 
Center Prayer Time 

 
We Have Heard The Joyful Sound 

Ancient Words 
 

Message From God’s Word 
In All Things, Jesus First 

Pastor Robert Weaver 
 

Invite:  Softly And Tenderly 
 

Closing:  The Joy Of The Lord 
 
 

 

 
FLOWER CALENDAR 2022 

There is a flower calendar sign up sheet on the back table.  If you would 
like to sign up to bring flowers for the Lord’s Supper Table, please sign 

your name by the date you want to bring them. 
 
 

2022 CHURCH DIRECTORY 
There are still Addition/Changes Forms on the back table if you need to 
make any changes for the 2022 Church Directory.  If you have changes, 

please fill out the form and put them in the offering baskets.  
 
 

NEW SECRETARY 
We would like to welcome our new secretary, Rebecca Graves.  
She begins her new job on January 3rd, and will be in the office  

Monday-Thursday 8:00-Noon.  
 

 
WELCOME CARDS 

Don’t forget the Welcome Cards on the back table and in the pews. If 
you are new or visiting our church, please fill out a welcome card and 

place in offering basket. At the bottom of the card is a place you can fill 
out a prayer request or update a previous prayer request. Thank you. 

 
DVD copies of Sunday service is available. Sign up on the Worship  
Center table. Services archived on the website: www.unityvan.com 

Office Hours: Mon - Thur. 8am-12pm 

office@unityvan.com 

 

 



 

THINGS TO REMEMBER 
PAINT N PIE WITH LIBBY 

Thursday, January 6th, 2022 @ 4:00 pm at 
Unity Baptist Church.  When you signup, 

make a pie choice; chocolate, coconut 
cream or apple.  Signup on the table in the 

Worship Center. For more information, contact Debra Morecraft.  

2021 GIVING RECORDS 
If you would like a copy of your 2021 giving 

records, please sign your name and envelope # 
on the sign up sheet on the back table.  Or you 
can call the office at 618-283-1113.  If you are 
giving at the beginning of January 2022 but 

would like to count in 2021, please let us know.  

THIS WEEK AT UNITY BAPTIST CHURCH  

 
SUNDAY, January 2 

  9:00am    Sunday School for Kids, Youth and Adults 
10:15am    Morning Worship Service 
10:15am    KIDS OWN WORSHIP Preschool through 6th grade 
10:15am    Nursery-KOW Youth, Bonnie Ellison 

 
TUESDAY January 4, 2022 

  6:30pm              Deacon’s Meeting 
 

WEDNESDAY,  January 5 
 5:45-7:30pm     Club 185 (4 yrs.—6th grade) 
 5:45-7:45pm     Legacy Youth 
 6:00-7:00pm     Ladies Bible Study @ 185 

Wednesday Afternoons—Video Devotionals @unityvan.com 
 

THURSDAY, January 6 
  4:00pm     Paint and Pie with Libby 

 
 
 

BAPTIST FOUNDATION OF ILLINOIS SCHOLARSHIP 
Baptist Foundation of Illinois will be accepting scholarship applications 

for the 2022-2023 school year during the month of 
January. We will make an online application available 

on the BFI website from January 1-31.  
For more information, visit our Educational Scholarship 

page, call the BFI office at 217-391-3105 or email 
ken.steward@baptistfoundationil.org.  Be sure to like 
BFI on Facebook to get updates on the 2022-2023 scholarship cycle. 

THANK YOU, VICKY BLACKERBY! 
After serving Unity Baptist Church for the last few years, Vicky 
Blackerby has retired from her position as Office Administrator. 
Please take time to thank Vicky for her faithful service to Unity, 

as she begins this new phase in her life! 

 
MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. DAY 

The office will be closed on Monday,  
January 17th in observance of the Martin 

Luther King, Jr. holiday.   

UNITY BAPTIST PRAISE TEAM signup. 
The Praise Team will begin practicing and performing again in 2022. 

If you are willing to commit to practicing and singing to lead our 
Worship Service, signup on the table in the back of the Worship 

Center. Practice will be on Sunday mornings at 8:00 AM. This is a 
BIG commitment that will allow us to be excellent in Worship! 


